
Subject: 1330 Pico
From: Reuben Duarte <RDuarte@sheppardmullin.com>
Date: 7/1/19, 8:47 AM
To: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>

Good morning Gerald,

If available, can you please give me a call this morning to check-in re 1330 Pico? 
Thanks!

Reuben A. Duarte | Senior Planner
+1 213-455-7679 | direct
RDuarte@sheppardmullin.com

SheppardMullin
333 South Hope Street, 43rd Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90071-1422
+1 213-620-1780 | main
www.sheppardmullin.com

Attention: This message is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is
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